
From: Andy Januszkiewicz [mailto:eajanuszkiewicz@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2009 3:42 PM
To: Kittitas County Commissioners Office
Subject: Exempt Wells Hearing: My Public Comment

The City of Roslyn was ordered to stop using water for any purpose in
the drought years of 2001 and 2004.  Fortunately for the community,
Suncadia was in the position to help us at that time so we were
shielded from an absolute shut off.  It is unlikely that Suncadia will
have extra water in the future.

The City of Roslyn is required to purchase senior water rights,
participate in stream mitigation efforts, and to meter and be very
conscientious to water laws. Everyone should be held to the same
standard.  A well drilled in 2007 should not be pumping without
restriction during a drought requiring the City of Roslyn to be
curtailed.

Edmund Januszkiewicz
304 West Utah
Roslyn, WA  98941
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